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To whom it may concern, 
We wish to object to the proposal to allow night time flights to operate at Dublin Airport
between the hours of 11pm and 7am as per the Airport Consultation Plan, reference
number F20A/0668.
We live in Streamstown, Malahide, under the flight path to Dublin Airport.
We already endure aircraft noise.  To face such noise during night time hours while our
family is trying to sleep would be unacceptable and an infringement on our right to a
peaceful night's sleep.
This would be particularly bad during hot weather when we leave windows open for fresh
air.
We ask that you refuse permission for the operation of any more flights between 11pm and
7am.
We would be obliged if you could confirm receipt of this objection and keep us informed
of the council's decision on this matter.
Kind regards,
Breda Heffernan and Jonathan Lynch,

Streamstown Lane, 
Malahide




